
Call for papers: 
2025 Annual Conference on 
Macroeconomics and Monetary Policy 
Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco 

Dear colleague, 

The Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco is hosting its Annual Conference on 
Macroeconomics and Monetary Policy in San Francisco on Friday, February 21, 2025. 

The conference aims to bring together academic and central bank researchers, financial 
market practitioners, and policymakers.  Our objective is to assemble a program of the 
highest quality and interest. 

We invite you and your colleagues to submit research that is approximately at the 
working paper stage. We are interested in a wide set of fields that help 
inform an understanding and the achievement of the dual goals of price stability and full 
employment that is broad and inclusive.  This includes related fields of macroeconomics, 
finance, labor economics, international economics, applied microeconomics, public 
finance, climate economics, and others. Both empirical and theoretical submissions are 
encouraged.  

Those interested in presenting research at this conference should send a PDF of their 
paper to SF.ER.Macroconference@sf.frb.org by November 1, 2024.  Authors of accepted 
papers will be notified by November 15, 2024. We are currently planning for an in-person 
conference to be held in the Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco. Organizers will cover 
reasonable travel expenses for presenters of accepted papers and for discussants. 
Electronic copies of the conference papers will be made available at 
http://www.frbsf.org/economic-research/events/conferences/, but a conference 
volume will not be published. 

Please address any questions to SF.ER.Macroconference@sf.frb.org. 

Please feel free to circulate this call for papers with your colleagues. We look forward to 
your participation. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Foerster, Huiyu Li, and Fernanda Nechio 
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